Mr. Harold Weisberg Coq d'Or Press Route 8 Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

In response to your letter of July 31, 1969, we have again reviewed our file and find no copy of the post-mortem authorization mentioned in your letter.

We do have a copy of the death certificate, which is enclosed.

Very truly yours,

Thomas J. Kelley Assistant Director Protective Intelligence

Enc.

The Mr. Byron Harding - w/copy of Mr. Weisberg's letter Deputy General Counsel General Services Administration Washington, D. C.